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23rd September 2025 

Dear Parents,  

From Monday 29th September, across the school the children will be 
learning about Petworth. On Monday 29th September Year 1 we will be 
going into Petworth town centre and having a look at how the town has 
changed over time. We will be comparing photos of Petworth from 
many years ago to how it looks today and will be discussing how 
people’s lives may have changed as the town has evolved. The children 
will be going out in the morning and will be back before lunch.  

Please can you make sure your child has a coat and a water bottle. If you 
could help with the walk, I would greatly appreciate it.   

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Amie Langham  
Ash Class Teacher 
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